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California Service Center Now Issuing Delayed Form I-797 Approval Notices 
 

USCIS is pleased to announce that it has resolved the systems problems creating delays in Form I-797 notice 
issuance from the California Service Center (CSC) that had been previously announced to the public. CSC is 
in the process of generating and mailing the delayed approval notices and affected customers should expect 
delivery by July 20, 2007.  We appreciate the patience our customers have shown during this effort. 
 
Affected customers who have not received a notice by the July 20, 2007 date (for example, if you have 
checked the online system and it indicates that your case was approved and you have not received an approval 
notice), may submit an inquiry for review to the e-mail box.  Please include your receipt number and/or your 
A number with your inquiry.  The CSC e-mail address for inquiries is: CSC.NoNotice@DHS.Gov  
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